
 
 

What the Future Holds: 
Innovative Conversations to 
Improve Academic Quality 
 
 
April 30 – May 3, 2019 at the Hyatt Regency San Francisco Airport in Burlingame, California 
 
 
 
Mt. SAC was accepted to present on our accreditation efforts for our 2017 Institutional Self Evaluation 
Report (ISER).. Kristina, Lianne, and I will present. Here is our abstract: 
 

Taking Ownership in Accreditation: An Authentic Process that Worked for Mt. SAC 
Friday, May 3rd, 8:30-9:30 am (link) 
Participants will learn about the processes Mt. San Antonio College (Mt. SAC) embarked upon to 
authentically engage the campus in accreditation. Based on Lessons Learned from our 2010 self-
evaluation, the college created a permanent Accreditation Steering Committee. Accreditation done 
correctly was the catalyst to bring employees to a renewed appreciation of the college’s work and an 
understanding of their own contributions toward accreditation. During the March 2017 visit, the ACCJC 
team commended the college for its processes. Governance and working as part of a team were key to 
where the college is today as well as how accreditation will be forever part of the ongoing work of the 
college. Ways to keep accreditation alive will be shared. 
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